
Photo  shoot  benefits  local,
international charities
As  Tahoe  transitions  into  fall,  a  local  photographer  is
offering people the opportunity to not only capture gorgeous
images of their families for those upcoming holiday cards, but
also support a few charitable causes.

Brandi Schlagel will be donating the proceeds from her mini-
photo sessions on Oct. 17 at Fallen Leaf Lake to Dolphin and
Christmas Cheer.

Click on flyer for all the information on how to proceed if
you are interested.
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